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Call to Order: 7:05 pm 
 
With no objections, the reading of the minutes was dispensed with. 
 
Treasurer: Terri reported no changes from last month.. 
 
Programs (1st VP): Cynthia reported on programs: tonight is a lecture on Fiber Art Trading Cards; in March we will 
make cards the final sign-up is tonight; April is the installation of officers with a Poland stitching trip slide show by 
Cynthia. In March Joyce will start the “Folding Ort Box” project from the Chapter Project Notebook. This is an extra 
chapter project beginning in March to run about three meetings, $3.00 for instructions, tonight is the last night to sign 
up.  It will start at 6:30 on meeting night here at the church. July will be a painted canvas presented by Julie Storick - 
a Raymond Crawford Turkey. 
 
Workshop: Cynthia reported that our consortium workshop will be July 10 & 11 with sign-ups to start in March. The 
project is called Purple Heart by Toni Gerdes. 
 
Membership (2nd VP): Jane reported for Abbey that there are 15 members and one guests here tonight.  
 
Website/Newsletter: Madonna said so far so good and asked for any suggestions/comments good or bad. She 
added that with fewer newsletters to mail the deadline will be closer to the first of the month. Helpers are welcome. 
 
Hospitality: – Judy reported that four people signed up, but only two brought items. She thanked Kay and Terri. 
Jane reminded us that Judy will step down in March and we need a replacement starting in April or we will not have 
snacks at the meetings. 
 
Historian: Julie is working on the scrapbook and has one more picture to add for it to be up to date. 
 
Corresponding Secretary: Julie reported sending a thank you to Peg Whitehouse for our providing the January 
program and congratulations to Maxine Fulton for winning a second place at ANG National Seminar. 
 
Nomination Committee: Julie presented the slate of officers to be vote on next month. 
 President: Vicki Makings 
 1st Vice President/Programs: Cynthia Land 
 Secretary: Luron Porter 
Ballots are available tonight and they will be posted on the website. Votes will not be counted until March, 
 
Final Remarks: Jane reminded us that the ANG National By-Laws have been revised and we can vote on them – 
ballots are in the March Needle Pointers. She also announced that Peg Howlin passed away and the Chapter has 
sent her family a sympathy card and will be making a memorial contribution to ANG National in her name. 
 
The Business Meeting was adjourned at: 7:20 pm 
 
Show & Tell (only Chapter Projects & Workshops listed):  
 
Member Name Project Name 
Vicki Shigley Huck Embroidery Bookmark 
Vicki Shigley Bargello Madness 
Vicki Shigley Tribute to Vincent 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Mary Mahaffey, Secretary 
   


